
Are you feeling that nudge to run for Vestry, but just haven’t made that final step? 

Choose to share your talents and love for St. Philip’s  by submitting your name as a candidate for Vestry!  

 

Self-nomination forms are due  by MONDAY, OCTOBER 11TH to be placed on the ballot for election at  

the 2021 Annual Meeting to be held Sunday, December 5th. 

 There will be one service at 10am on the 5th with the business meeting immediately to follow.  Voting is 

open to all members in good standing and will be effected as done last year, via a digital link (DOODLE). 

Parishioners who do not have access to the link will be able to phone in their vote to the office or use 

laptops available in the Narthex the day of the election.   

There are six Vestry vacancies to be filled:  Four 3-year terms, one 2-year term, and one 1-year term.  

Members are instructed to vote for up to, but no more than, four candidates. 

                                             A NOTE ON “NOMINATIONS FROM THE FLOOR”……. 

Nominations from the floor are permitted at the annual meeting per our current Bylaws (2018) Article 

VI, Nominations and Elections, paragraph C, and are subject to the same qualifications/restrictions as 

those nominations provided by the nominating committee.   

“Nominations from the Floor” is defined as a nomination made by someone other than  the 

nominee  or the Nominating Committee.  In order to provide sufficient time to verify the vetting of 

the requirements to serve,  the nominating person should have already confirmed that the person 

being nominated is willing to serve a full-term on the vestry.  Additionally, the person being 

nominated should submit the Nomination Form to the church office NO LATER THAN NOON ON 

NOVEMBER 12TH to provide for a final slate of candidates to be published in the November 26th E-

News, the November 28th bulletins, and the November 30th “Come & See” newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


